
 

 
 
 
 

 
Team 1 Art Gallery 

 

Dear parents and guardians,  

 

Team 1 are planning their own art gallery. They have been working really hard on their                

knowledge of hot and cold colours, as well as colour mixing and their painting skills. They                

have been using a collection of learning powers to plan this event. 

 

They would like to invite you to come and see their work on: 

 

Thursday 15th February at 9.00am. 

 

The art gallery will take place in the school hall, where you will be able to see a piece of their                     

amazing artwork, as well as be served with some refreshments the children have made              

themselves. 

 

The children will be dropped off at school as normal to be registered. Parents, guardians               

and any other visitors will need to enter the school through the school hall doors at 9.00am.                 

The art gallery will close at 9.45am. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Miss Paton 

Year 1 Teacher 

 

 
 

 

 

 


